
   

Friday 24th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Basketball Workshop 

New Valley have been offered a free workshop for children to take part in and learn about basketball for Years 1-6. 

The taster sessions will take place on: 

 

• Friday 10th March 2023 3:20-4:00pm for Years 1, 2 and 3.  

• Friday 17th March 2023 3:20-4:00pm for Years 4, 5 and 6. 

 

Children will take part in skill-builders and drills in aid of discovering new skills for playing the sport, as well as joining 

in some small game situations. The workshop will be run by an organisation called ‘iBall’ who aim to promote 

basketball to new audiences of participants and spectators alike and welcome people from all backgrounds, beliefs 

and genders. Basketball helps to develop; confidence, discipline, teamwork, and other core ‘life’ skills. If there is 

enough interest in the taster sessions, ‘iBall’ will be able to run an afterschool club - further information will follow.   

 

If your child would like to attend the workshop, please send an email to cherry@newvalleyprimary.com with your 

child’s full name and year group by Thursday 2nd March. Please note, there are limited spaces so it will be based on a 

first come, first served basis. You will then receive an email confirming your child’s place. The workshop will take 

place outside, so please ensure your child is wearing their full New Valley PE kit with suitable gripping trainers. 

They will need to be wearing this in order to join in the workshop.   

We hope your child will make the most of this exciting opportunity.  

Yours sincerely, 

H.Hart 

Mrs Hart  

Reception Class Teacher  

Early Learning, PE and Outdoor Learning Lead  

Part of PACE Academy Trust 

New Valley Primary School 
Old Lodge Lane, Purley, Surrey, CR8 4AZ         

Tel: 020 8660 1325 

e-mail: office@newvalleyprimary.com 

 

Head Teacher: Pete Steward 

Deputy Head: Sally Dubben 
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